
I strongly support house bill H7382 in support of allowing 5 unrelated people to live together.  As a 
parent of a current and a former URI student, this bill is essential for URI students and their families.  
The ordinance restricting the number of students who can live together to 3 is increasing the cost of 
attending this university.  My daughter was paying $540/ month to live in a house for the 2020/2021 
school year.  Due to supply and demand brought about by this ordinance, I am now paying 
$1100/month for my son.  There is only enough housing on campus to house freshman and 
sophomores.  Now there is not enough off campus housing either.  Students may need to transfer due 
to this.  Please pass this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristin DiAdamo 
45 Glen Ridge Rd 
Hamden, CT 06518 
 


